
 

               Congratulations to the Class of 2024 

 African Left Handers Foundation, extends its warmest congratulations to the class of 2024 
who have successfully completed a significant chapter of their educational journey. Your 
perseverance, dedication, and hard work have brought you to this incredible milestone, and 
we celebrate your achievement wholeheartedly. This would not have been accomplished 
without the unwavering commitment and support to your academic journey by 
parents/guardians, principals, educators and other governance and support structures 
within the department of basic education, school and community ecosystem.  

Word of Encouragement 

To those who faced challenges and did not achieve their desired outcomes that they had 
hoped for, know that this moment does not define your potential or your future 
endeavours. Every great story is not complete without setbacks, and resilience lies in how 
you rise from them. We stand by you and encourage you to explore the many paths still 
open to you. Your journey is far from over, and your dreams remain intact. 

As left handers, we know the value of embracing our uniqueness, thinking creatively, and 
persevering through challenges. These qualities are not just for us—they are for everyone 
who dares to believe in themselves and their future. 

Whether you are celebrating success or charting a new way forward, remember that you 
have the power within to shape your story. On this new journey beyond your results you 
could draw on the support and guidance from families, loved ones, professionals and 
community support organisation structures. Keep striving, stay curious, and embrace the 
opportunities ahead. 

Congratulations to all, and may your next steps be filled with growth, courage, and 
achievement. 

Warm regards,  
African Left Handers Foundation 
"Celebrating uniqueness, inspiring greatness." 

 


